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The Just Girl Talk Conference started in the
summer of 2017 at John Hopkins Middle School and
quickly grew the following year with a focus on
high school girls and has been supported by
Pinellas County Schools ever since.   

A regional partnership with the You Deserve to be
Loved Summit in Hillsborough County has helped to
increase the event to over 500 girls annually even
with a virtual summit. 

The half day event is designed to encourage girls’
brilliance, to cultivate their curiosity to achieve what
might seem difficult and impossible. 

While developing their leadership skills and creating a
safe space for honest discussion of their needs from
the support systems in their community. 

This years event will be headlined by Grammy
Award Winning Artist Chrisette Michele who will
speak with the girls about pursuing their goals and
dreams. 

She recently started an Inner Peace Academy with
a  mission to love on the hearts and souls brave
enough to learn from her very human and deeply
spirited tale. 

For more information on the Girls Summit watch the following video or
contact the summit planning committee at (727) 644-5283.

My Sister's Keeper | St. Pete, FL - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lLegGj7rt8g


Mahaffey Theater
Downtown St.
Petersburg, FL 

Those who attend will experience culturally
relevant workshops, panel discussions, self-care
tips and empowerment circles led by business
owners, educators, community leaders and
national influencers. 

The summit also offers an adult workshop track
for parents and mentors that shares techniques to
better support and connect to students. 

Past Summit Seminars Include:
 Social Savvy, Money Moves, PowHer Panel,   
 Zen Zone, Your Change Starts Now, You Are
Your Brand, Let's Talk Heart to Heart, and Life

Isn't All Jokes



We are requesting the Pinellas County School
Board's support of this phenomenal partnership
again this year, with a commitment of encouraging
participation from high school girls from across the
county. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this
request from the My Sister's Keeper and Regional
Girls Summit Committees.

For more information on the Girls Summit watch the following video or
contact the summit planning committee at (727) 644-5283.

My Sister's Keeper | St. Pete, FL - YouTube

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lLegGj7rt8g

